Wireless Reduce Visual Impacts Declaration
Penon Peak
PLN100515

The Monterey County Emergency Communications Department, in collaboration with other
local public safety agencies, is participating in a project to deploy the NGEN radio system for
emergency communications throughout the County of Monterey. On September 26, 2013,
pursuant to County Resolution No. Resolution Number 12-041*, subject to the conditions listed
therein, the Monterey County Planning Commission adopted a Mitigated Negative Declaration
approving a Use Permit and Design Approval, File No, PLN100515, and adopted a Condition
of Approval of Wireless Reduce Visual Impacts. Resolution No, 12-041 is on file in the
Resource Management Agency — Planning Department.

The County agrees that if future technological advances allow for reducing the visual impacts of

the telecommunication facility, the County shall make modifications to the facility accordingly
to reduce the visual impact as part of the facility's normal replacement schedule.
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William Harry
Director of Emergency Communications

APPROVED AS TO FORM:
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